Mark Feldman Erik Hermansen Stephanie Koslin Jennifer Waselewski
Assigtant Principal Assistant Principal Assistant Principal Assistant Principal

January 19, 2021
Dear Parent/Guardian of 11* grade student,

On Wednesday, March 24th, the District School Board of Pasco County and Wesley Chapel High School
will offer the SAT free of charge to all 11th grade students. The SAT will be college-reportable and may
also help students who have not yet met Algebra and/or FSA Reading graduation requirements.

The SAT includes four sections in three skill areas: Critical Reading, Mathematics, and Writing Skills.
(Students may bring a calculator to use on one section of the math test.) SAT scores are beneficial to ALL
students as they can be used to guide students with future career opportunities, scholarships, and post-

secondary planning.

Consent for Accommodations Request: If your child requires a testing accommodation, please complete
the request on the other side of this letter. Students with IEPs, 504s or ELL accommodations do not
auntomatically receive testing accommodations for national tests. Signed consent/requests must be

" received by Friday, January 29, 2021. Please be aware that once SAT accommodation requests are
approved by The College Board, students must use the accommodations. If students are approved for extra
time accommodations, they must stay the entire amount of time for which they are approved. Students cannot
leave early, and they cannot move to the next test section until the allotted time has passed, even if they finish the
section early. This is different from how district and state assessments are administered. Standard time for the
SAT is three hours and 15 minutes. With accommodations, this can span several more hours. Please consider this

when deciding if you would like to use accommodations for this particular test.

Opt-Out of SAT: Parents, if you do not wish for your child to participate in this free assessment, please
complete the tear-off portion of this letter and have your child return it to Mrs. Faysash, College and
Career Specialist (Student Services Building), by Friday, February 26, 2021.

For more information about SAT, visit https://www.collegeboard.org.

Best regards,

Mr, Mark Feldman

Assistant Principal
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If you wish to exempt your child from the SAT that will be given March 24, 2021, please sign and return to
Mrs. Faysash, College/Career Specialist (Student Services), by Friday, February 26, 2021.

Please exempt my child, , from the free SAT that will be administered
to all 11* graders.

Parent Signature Date




@ CollegeBoard

Services for Students with Disabiiitles

Consent Form for Accommodations Request

Student Information

Student Name:

Schoof:

Student Date of Birth;

Student and Parent/Guardian Signature

{ wish to apply for testing accemmodation{s) on College Board tests (SAT, SAT Subject Tests, PSAT 10,
PSAT/NMSQT, and/or Advanced Piacement Exams) due to disahility. | authorize my school: to release

to the College Board copies of my records that document the existence of my disability and need for
testing accommodations; to release any other information In the school's custody that the College Board
requests for the purpose of determining my eligibility for testing accommodations on College Board
tests; and to diseuss my diszbility and accommedation needs with the College Board. | also grant the
College Board permission to receive and review my records, and to discuss my disability and needs with
school personnel and other professionals.

Student Signature: Date:

Parent/Guardian Signature: Date:

{Parent/guardian signature is required if Student is under 18.}

instructions to the School

This form should be used when.a request for accommodation(s) is submitted electronically {via SSD
Online). The form should be maintained by fhe school with the student’s records. It does not need to be
sent to the College Board. You will be asked to verify that a signed Consent Form is on file at the school
prior to submitting a request for accommeodations.

Parents, please complete:

Address:

Fhone:




